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 BETZ 
SLIME-TROL RX-34 

SLIME CONTROL AGENT 
INDUSTRIAL

 CAUTION

POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 13598 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET WEIGHT AS MARKED ON CONTAINER

GUARANTEE

Contents:  LIQUID     Wt.%
Sodium Dimethyl Dithiocarbamate.........................15.0%
Nebam(disodium Ethylene   Bis-dithiocarbamate)..............15.0%

Betz Inc. 
3026 Solandt 

Kanata, Ontario 
K2K 2A5

PRECAUTIONS:  HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED.  Causes skin irritations.  Do
not get into eyes, on skin or clothing.  Wear rubber gloves, and
goggles or face shield, when handling.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact with skin, wash well with soap and
water.  In case of contact with eyes, flush promptly and
thoroughly with clear water.  In case of ingestion or contact
with eyes, secure immediate medical attention.

DISPOSAL:

1.  Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to treatment site.

2.  Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or
reconditioning.

3.  Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

4.  For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills contact the regional office of



Environment Canada.

5.  For small spills.  Recover free liquid.  Soak up residue with
solids absorbent.  DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS.  INFORM
ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS IN #4.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Betz Slime-Trol RX-34 aids in the control of objectionable
slime-forming micro-organisms in pulp and paper mill systems.

This product should be added directly to the mill system at a
rate of 0.08 to 1.0 kg/tonne of pulp or paper produced.

 KEEP CONTAINER COVERED - PROTECT FROM FREEZING

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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